
 

 

 

 

  

 

17th April 2023 

  

Dear Parents,  

During our history lessons this half term we will be learning about Roman Britain. To 

consolidate our learning and to further enhance our knowledge and understanding of the 

impact the Romans had on Britain, we have arranged a visit to Wroxeter Roman City on 

Friday 5th May 2023. We will have a whole day of immersive workshops at Wroxeter to 

learn about Roman inventions and how they impacted upon the culture in Britain.   

During our day, the children will experience a guided tour of Virconium and how the site 

was used by the people who lived there. The interactive tour takes in the museum, 

remains of the Roman baths and the replica Roman townhouse.  

The children should wear their Birches jumper or cardigan over their normal polo shirt but 

can wear comfortable trousers (joggers or leggings) and comfortable/outdoor shoes (as 

some of the trip takes part around the ruins, wellies would be appropriate if the weather 

is particularly wet). Please feel free to send your child with their own “treat” packed lunch 

with 2 drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) in a named carrier bag. This can 

then be disposed of once eaten.  

The cost of the visit will be £21.00 which covers the cost of the coach and a full day of 

workshops led by England Heritage staff. Payment for the visit is to be made through 

ParentPay. When you make the payment, you are giving permission for your child to 

attend the trip. We look forward to an enjoyable day and sharing our exciting learning 

with you.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Hine and Mrs Kandola 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


